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New Committee Members Needed  
members

 

MCA held it’s AGM on Wednesday 16th March, which included the election of Committee members.       
We were very sorry to accept the resignation of Amanda Hannigan as Chair.  She is leaving the village but 
setting up locally as a Foot Health Practitioner so we will still see her.  Amanda has been an excellent 
Chair in very difficult times; it has not been easy juggling MCA in between working ten-hour shifts.  She 
remains on the Committee until her departure from Misson.   
Also leaving the Committee is Treasurer Ian Cotterhill.  Ian has been very busy with Yorkshire Cricket and 
running his own business with the challenges of Brexit.  Others leaving for personal reasons and work 
commitments are Ann Beacham, Lucy Buckley, and Tanya Homer.  MCA thanks them for their hard work 
over the past year and wishes them well in their future endeavours.  
Janis James who previously held the position of Vice Chair, takes over as Chair, still taking all Community 
Centre bookings. Spencer Robey re-joins the Committee as Treasurer on an interim basis until a willing 
body steps forward to take on the role.  Sue Howard remains as Secretary. 
We are also delighted to welcome Michael Cooke to the Committee.  Michael is a relative “newbie” to 
Misson and was unable to attend the AGM.  We are pleased to have him on board with us now.  
After the formalities were over, we all enjoyed cheese and wine, and plenty of cake.  Thank you to everyone 
who took the time to come along, and to those who continue to give MCA their support and 
encouragement throughout the year.    

 

 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 
 

MCA has been tasked with co-ordinating our village celebrations over        
the four days 2nd to 5th June, and an organising committee with 
representatives from the various village groups is being set up.  Please 
contact Janis James on 07885 576274 with your plans or ideas. 

 

Saturday 4th June is MCA Jubilee Day  
  

There will be a procession through Misson with a King and Queen chosen 
from village children.  Everyone please dress-up in red, white, and blue and 
join in. Afterwards, there will be what promises to be a fun-filled afternoon 
of Jubilee Games and picnics on the School Field.  Full details will be posted 
around the village and on Facebook later, but if anyone can any offer help 
with the organisation, please contact Sue Howard on 07958 007558 
 
  
   


